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Mark Bothwick, Bryher Shop, Bryher. 
 
Hi, 
 
I would like to voice my concerns about the proposed sea defences on Bryher. I am concerned about the scale of 
works, the irreversible damage that could be caused to the landscape and the timing of the works. I feel that the 
whole project needs a great deal more consideration before going ahead. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mark 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 

Olivia.Rickman
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